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School of International Relations 

Russian Association of Historians of the First 
World War  

 
CALL FOR PAPERS 

 
Dear colleagues! 

 
School of International Relations, Saint-

Petersburg State University 
Invites you to participate in the Second 

International Conference 
 «FIRST WORLD WAR, VERSАILLES 

SYSTEM AND CONTEMPORARY 
WORLD» 

 
The broad range of XX century world history 
issues are to be discussed at the Conference. 
 
The basic topics for discussion: 
 International Relations during First World 

War 
 First World War and national ideas 
 Evolution of the military technology, 

weaponry and military strategy during 
First World War 

 The problems of peace and war in 
European social discourse  

 The problems of formation and 
consolidation of the Versailles 
international system  

 The Great Powers and Versailles: the 
winners and the defeated 

 Russia / USSR and the Versailles system: 
the problems of interaction 

 The Versailles system crisis  
 The lessons of Versailles  

 
 
The Conference will be held 
October 7-8, 2011  
 
Place: Saint-Petersburg, ulitza Smolnogo, 1/3 , 
entrance 8  
School of International Relations, Saint-
Petersburg State University 
Russia 191060 
 
Languages of the Conference: Russian, 
English 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Organizing Committee:  
Cochairmen: professor Konstantin K. Khudoley, 
Saint-Petersburg State University;  professor 
Evgeniy Y. Sergeyev, President of Russian 
Association of Historians of the First World 
War  
 
 
Applications for participation should be sent 
up to May 1, 2011  to the following      
 e-mail addresses: Dr. 
Irina Novikova 
irina-nowikowa@mail.ru OR Associate 
Prof. Andrey Pavlov 
apavlov@mail.sir.edu  
 
Application for participation should 
include the following information: 
- Name of the Participant 
- Topic and a draft of the paper to be 
presented (200 words maximum)  
- Brief CV  
- e-mail address and phone number, 
- A need of visa and accommodation support 

 
The materials of the Conference are planned 
to be published.  

 
To our regret, the Organizing Committee 
does not have any budget to finance transfer 
to and accommodation in St. Petersburg.  

 

 


